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In 2018, the Town of Sandown was awarded a grant from NH the Beautiful (NHtB) 
in the amount of $437.00.  This grant was used toward the purchase of a 
DumpsterGard Kit and Polyethylene Panels- 2 full kits. The kits will be used to 
cover the containers and help keep material dry. 
 
NH the Beautiful, Inc. (www.nhthebeautiful.org) is a private non-profit charitable 
trust founded in 1983.  All NHtB funding comes from voluntary donations made 
by the soft drink, grocery, and malt beverage industries in NH.   

NHtB has been helping New Hampshire communities improve their recycling 
programs for over 30 years by providing equipment grants and recycling signs as 
well as offering discounted pricing on recycling bins and containers.     

NHtB New Hampshire the Beautiful, Inc. also supports the NRRA School Education 
Program (the CLUB).  The Northeast Resource Recovery Association (NRRA) 
(www.nrra.net) is administrator for the New Hampshire the Beautiful programs. 

NH the Beautiful is pleased to support the Town of Sandown its efforts to improve 
its recycling program. 
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